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Question: 
Senator RYAN: Do you keep statistics on the number of items that go into cabinet 
that do not meet the various notice requirements that might come in under the line?  

Ms Leon: We certainly track every submission as to its progress. Whether we 
aggregate that into statistics I would have to take on notice for you, Senator. 

Answer:  
The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet keeps records of the items which 
are considered by the Cabinet as matters without submission (sometimes referred to as 
‘under the line’).   

 

These records would include numerous items considered by the Cabinet such as oral 
updates, presentations and comebacks during Budget. Further information on the 
types of business which may constitute matters without submission is available in the 
Cabinet Handbook.  http://www.dpmc.gov.au/guidelines/docs/cabinet_handbook.pdf  
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